2/16/10 Bd Mig.
Kern River
Deadline: 2/9r10 by 12 hoon

29 January, 2010

2801 Twentieth Street
Bakersfield, CA 93301-3228

Home: 661.324.1807
Work: 661.868.6831

Lik71157@yahoco.com

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board

- P.O. Box 100 s R
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100

Dear Ms Jeanine:

I am a resident of Bakersfield, living about 5 blocks from the
Kern River bed. I use the word ‘bed’, as the river has not had
consistent water in it for years.

This is a travesty. I want, in the strongest of words, to
encourage the Board to take what ever steps are necessary to
place water back in the Kern River bed.

I want to support the recommendation finding that there is
‘unappropriated water’ that can be released into the bed. This,
and other rivers in California, have been killed by the
rapacious demands of farmers and developers. The State
MUST do all it can to bring back to life the rivers that have
provided sustenance for 1000s of years.

I hope that you will see that I am just one of 1000’s who feel

Respectfully, .
/ /
mar Kerley

this way.




